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Notice of Winter Holidays

Dear Sir or Madam, We would like to inform you that our company will be closed for the winter
holidays during the following period.

Inquiries received during this period will be responded to on or after the first day of business.
We apologize for any inconvenience this may cause and ask for your understanding.

Sincerely yours

The following is a brief description of our business hours during the holidays.

Holiday period: December 28, 2024 (Sat.) through January 5, 2025 (Sun.)
Business start: January 6, 2025 (Mon.) from 9:00 a.m. in TOKYO time
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